
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Governing Body of the Village 

of Jemez Springs will hold an Open Hearing at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Village Conference Room.  This hearing will held in the Village 

Conference Room on June 29, during which the Council will 

consider the adoption of: 

 

Ordinance 202 – An Ordinance to adopt the Local Election Act 

in which municipal districts have the option of opting-in to the 

Regular Local Election by June 30, 2023. Municipalities who 

Opt-in can lengthen or shorten its municipal officer’s terms to 

comply with the LEA timeframes 

 

All ordinances may be viewed in their entirety at the Village 

Office in Jemez Springs, New Mexico. 
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